
Families and students in Year 6 are invited to visit the Academy on our 
ANNUAL OPEN DAY, MONDAY 3RD OCTOBER 2016
Madeley Academy is a unique school with exceptional facilities 
and most importantly a team of superb, caring and 
committed staff.  The standard of education provided at the 
Academy is first class.  We want ALL students to be happy 
and achieve their “personal best”.

At 5.00pm, 6.00pm and 7.00pm there will be keynote 
presentations by Headteacher, Lady Maria Satchwell 
explaining how the Academy operates, its values and its 
vision for the future. There will be an opportunity to see 
the Academy, meet the students/
teachers and ask questions. 
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